
 
 

 

 

To:    Mark Berman, City Attorney 

From:   Chad Brocato, Fire Chief 

Date:   06/12/2023 

Re:    Ordinance request – Lauderdale-By-The-Sea Agreement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I kindly request an Ordinance for the City Commission to enter into an agreement 
with Lauderdale-By-The-Sea (“LBTS”) that would allow Pompano Beach Fire 
Rescue to provide fire, EMS and emergency services to said entity on a 
contractual basis. This agreement would provide a new source of revenue to 
Pompano Beach in EMS transports, fire inspection and plan review fees, and 
Chapter 175 funds. It would also expand our fire rescue services to an additional 
community as we continue to grow as an organization.  
 
 
 
 
 

Pompano Beach  
Fire Rescue 

FIRE ADMINISTRATION 
MEMO # 23-A024 


